
 

 
 

 

 

January 07, 2025 

 

 To, 

BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  

Dalal Street, Fort, 

Mumbai 400 001  

 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 

Exchange Plaza,  

Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (E) 

Mumbai 400 051   

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Sub:  Intimation under the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 

Regulations 2015 (“SEBI Listing Regulations”) 

 

In terms of the SEBI Listing Regulations, we wish to inform you that the Senior Management team 

of the Company shall subject to market conditions engage in investor calls, virtual meetings, 

physical meetings and presentations, amongst others, with institutional investors and analysts, 

outside of India, from January 10, 2025 to January 16, 2025.  

 

No unpublished price sensitive information shall be shared/discussed by the Company during the 

discussions/ meetings/ calls with the investor.  

 

You are requested to take the same on record. 

 

Thanking you. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

For Tata Capital Limited  

 

 

 

 

Sarita Kamath  

Head – Legal & Compliance and Company Secretary 
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